
 
Northeast Florida Public Employees’ Local 630 

550 Balmoral Circle N. Suite 205 

Jacksonville Florida 32218 

 
April 12, 2016 

 

Dear Milissa, 

 

It is with great pleasure on behalf of the 1700 men and women that we represent that Local 
630 has endorsed you as the next Mayor of Palm Coast. 

 

You have shown in your past offices that you have held as County Commissioner of Flagler 
County that you have worked diligently to do the best job possible for the Public Employees and 
the residents of Flagler County and we feel you will do the same as Mayor of Palm Coast. The 
public employees of Palm Coast that are affiliated with Local 630 look forward to working with 
you over the next few months to help in  any way we can in your campaign. 

 

Please feel free to use this public endorsement and our logo during you campaign. 

 

In Unity we stand, 

Ronnie M. Burris 


